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Jill Taylo:r. 

The. Lancet Article on BSE and Blood Transfusion 

On behalf of Health Services Directorate and Public Health I apol gise for the break 
down in comniunicotions between us and the NiCA in the h indlinFp oi,f t this hi.gh profile 
paper reporting HSF. transmission Ire blood transfusion  in Sheep, l am conscious of 
the intense embarrassment not kno in r about this work must have caused you this,' 
morning, as chair of the EC Scientific Committee. This un :e:.erlines the importance of 
our keeping the You and fYI.. A c,..,Ileagtx inton red at all t it .es about( ID issues. 

I have discussed the issue with fCA staff as well as witli colleagues here and ways to 
ensure it does aot happen  again. In particular we will create a standard list for all 
1€awrtie (. 1) of ti.tg, which Mill prompt us is include MCA in our mailing. 

In addition it would he yen; useful for us to be aware of when you are attending the 
tC Scientific Committee meetings so thai we can brief you on any home 
developments that iii€ ht seise. 

1 hope this will help prevent any recurrence and apologise aga n lbs this unfortun ate 
lapse.. 

Dr Mike McGovern 

Health Services Directorate 
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The Lancet ArtirltrLBSE  ad Blood Transfusion 

On behalf of Health Services Directorate and Public Health I apologise for the break 
down in communications between us and the MCA in the haaxdljug of this high pnif ie 
paper reporting BSE transmission by blood transfusion in sheep. I am conscious of 
the intense embarrassment not knowing about this work must have caused you this 
morning, as chair of the EC Scientific Committee. This underlines idle importance of 
our keeping the you and MCA colleagues informed at all times about CJI) issues. 

I have discussed the issue with MCA staff as Nvell as with colleagues here and ways to 
ensure it does not happen again. In particular we will create a standard list for all 
future CJD briefing, which Will prompt us to include MCA in our mailing. 

In addition it would be very useful for us to be aware, of when you are attending the 
EC Scientific Committee meetings so that we can brief you on any 'home' 
developments that might arise. 

I hope this will help prevent any recurrence and apologise again for this unfortunate 
lapse. 

Dr Mike McGovern f 

Health Services Directorate 
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